From: Les & Sally Harper

To: PL Planning Applications
Subject: Letter supporting The Ford Circular Technology Park planning application
Date: 07 August 2020 10:39:59

Mrs Sally Harper
20 Whylands Crescent
Worthing BN13 3HQ

Planning Services

West Sussex County Council
County Hall

Chichester PO19 1RH

Ref Planning Application WSCC/036/20 LETTER OF SUPPORT
Dear Sir/Madam,

As a West Sussex resident | write to support the above planning application by Grundon
Waste Management Ltd.

I am very much in support of this technically safe method of waste management which
will create energy for the local community and reduce the need of landfill sites.

I understand that this technology is already being showcased at the Lakeside site near
Heathrow and is surely the carbon neutral path for the future.

This site will also create new jobs at a time when every such job is desperately needed.

Grundon as a company is already a huge supporter of the local community. Their support
for Cancer United, the West Sussex cancer support charity, has been invaluable and helped
them to create the services and facilities which give so much help to local cancer patients.

I would therefore urge the West Sussex Council to grant permission for the new facility at
Ford.

Yours faithfully
Sally P Harper



